

September 25 & October 2, 2022 26th & 27th Sunday in Ordinary Time

1400 Gerald Avenue, Missoula, MT 59801 406.728.3845 † ctkmsla.com †



Mass Times: Saturday 5:15 PM • Sunday 10:00 AM & 7:00 PM Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 5:15 PM • Friday 12:15 PM

Reconciliation Times: Sunday 6 PM to 6:45 PM • Thursday during Adoration 5:45 PM to 7 PM



Fall Update by Father Tyler

Our Campus Ministry is off to a great start for the fall semester at the University of Montana! Our FOCUS team and student leaders have been welcoming new students and invitingmany others into our community and to events through Bear Fair, Welcome Feast, and a classichike to the "M". For the first time, we did "Mass on the Grass," which was an outdoor liturgy onthe oval. We had about 100 people attend and many others approached us after mass asking whatchurch we were with and what mass times were. We have also begun Monday masses on campusat noon, which is open to students and parishoners alike! On top of all this, bible studies for men, women, and athletes are going strong.

As far as events go, our Block Party was a big success. We had all sorts of people stop by ranging from students, parishioners, neighbors, and other faith communities. Fr. Kirby, Katie Hiller, and myself did get one win in the 3x3 basketball tournament, but were knocked out in the second round by a bunch of 8 foot tall giants (seriously, these guys were huge). Fr. Kirby also took several students up to the Big Belt mountains east of Helena to a yurt (sort of like a cabin, but different) where they enjoyed prayer, worship, and community. On September 30th through October 2nd, we have the Search retreat at Legendary Lodge for students. This will be a great opportunity to introduce students to the love of Christ or help them grow deeper in their faith. Please pray for all those who plan on attending the retreat; it is an incredible experience and can change lives!

As we head deeper into fall and students get settled in, things begin to shift from opening events to intentional formation for these kids. While all the parties are fun, our priority is to direct students to the Heart of Christ that they may be fulfilled and to walk with them as long as the Lord allows. I beg for the entire parish to pray for every student at UM, that the living God would enter their hearts and bring them to Himself. I also ask that you pray for all those in ministry: The FOCUS missionaries, student leaders, parish staff, and your priests to love these kids as God would love them and to not be afraid to proclaim the truth of the Gospel to them!





In Christ, Through Mary,

Fr. Tyler Frohlich





Saturday, September 24

5:15PM-In Memory of Anna Marie Clouse

Sunday, September 25

10AM-For those on our Care Watch List 7PM-For the Living and Deceased Members of Christ the King Parish

Saturday, October 1

5:15PM-In Memory of Florence and Jim Reilly

Sunday, October 2

10AM-For the Living and Deceased Members of Christ the King Parish 7PM-For those listed in the Book of Remembrance

Offertory Update

The week of: 9/11/22
Offering Received: \$5,232.00
Offering Needed: \$6,705.88
Below Weekly Goal: \$1,473.88
Below YTD Goal: \$5,263.06

We continue to receive summer gifts, which has put a dent in the deficit. Thank you to all who have sent an extra gift in. Your generosity is very uplifting. Every gift is a blessing.





Christ the King!

What's up!? I arrived at seminary in St. Paul, Minnesota after a scenic and friend focused 5-daydrive. I was accompanied by one of our other seminarians, Anthony Olmes, which made the trip a breeze. Our first night was in Yellowstone National Park where we got to see Old Faithful do her thing (it was awesome, you should check it out if you haven't yet). Our next two nights were in Denver where we got to hang with the rest of our seminarian brothers. Day 4 we spent the night in Vermillion, South Dakota where we met up with a Missoulian, Kenna, who is serving her first year as a FOCUS missionary. Then we finally landed in St. Paul and have been settling in the last week with orientations and unpacking. I went to Ikea for the first time which is an experience I don't desire to encounter again for a long time. Thankfully, my room is now furnished. The Lord provides.

I'm ready to study hard, grow as a man, and become a leader for you. Know of my love and efforts to let the Lord take over my life so that His love will set the world on fire. Keep up the good work sisters and brothers.

Yours in Christ, James Semling







Friday, Oct. 2 5PM

You are all invited to attend and spend an evening with our Bishop. Tickets can be purchased online at the Diocese of Helena website, or call Sharon at 406-389-7062. This will be a fun evening with a wonderful dinner, live auction, and music.



Women's Bible Study

A parishioner has stepped up to organize a daytime women's bible study.

in helping or
participating, sign up in
the back of the church
or call the office
406-728-3845